
TAC’s memo WG Supplemental TIA 090120, section 1, indicates numerous Town efforts and 
with the exception of the traffic signal at Mill Street and Mill Brook, all are beyond the scope 
of the high school project.  The memo also notes previously requested items that were not 
completed by the Design Team (these are under section 2, items a through e of the 
memo).  Attached I am including the traffic consultant’s proposal for the additional 
services.  They have completed the scope of work previously approved.  Please see below 
and/or attached for responses to the additional items requested: 

 
See attached site plan diagram titled “Circulation on Driveway”. 

 
See attached additional services proposal for this effort. 

 
In front of the school at Massachusetts Avenue is on-street pick-up and drop-off zone 
inclusive of a striped area for emergency vehicles.  The project does not include an on-site 
driveway at the Massachusetts Avenue side of the school. 

 
See attached additional services proposal for this effort (there is a single proposal for both 
efforts). 

 
See attached site plan titled “Pedestrian Circulation”. 
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